
May 25-28, 2021

In-Person Learning Resumes!

Just a reminder that remote learning ended prior to the long weekend, and in-person
learning continues Tuesday.   Learning remotely, while not ideal, was still very
successful for those students who regularly attended and contributed to the class
online.  For example, grade 8 students have been actively building from home to
demonstrate learning of their Mechanical Systems unit in science. Students were tasked
with creating a Rube Goldberg Machine (chain reaction, overly complicated way to
perform a simple task) that incorporates all of the 6 simple machines. Check out some
of these video submissions of student learning, and a few photos below!

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1JK-iPh_RGfCMUpBn706CRGcX8ChI_9ep?usp=sharing


Thank you to all the parents and teachers who supported our students learning remotely
until after the May Long weekend!  We are so glad to have our students back in person,
as we look forward to creating transition connections with JAWS for our out-going Grade
8s, and connecting with our local Grade 3 students to welcome them as they transition
into middle school.

May 25 - Students Return to In-person Learning
June 25 - Last Day of School for Students

Parent Volunteers Needed! Our next PAC Meeting RESCHEDULED to Thursday May 27 ,
2021 at 6:30pm via Google Meet !

http://meet.google.com/pgn-hbqy-vua

